
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC SECURITY 
Your Partner For A Stron9er Arizona 

DIVISION OF DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES
Sent on Behalf of DES/DDD 

NATIONAL CORE INDICATORS (NCI) STAFF STABILITY SURVEY 
Target Audience - Qualified Vendors and Providers

Transmittal Date - 05/18/2022 

As communicated in the February edition of the DDD Shout newsletter, the National Core Indicators (NCI) is 
currently collecting responses to the 2021 Staff Stability Survey. This survey is specific to Qualified Vendors and 
includes questions about Arizona’s Direct Care Workforce for the time period January 2021 through December 
2021. This information is critical for Arizona to plan for how to support and improve the direct care workforce. 

Qualified Vendors received an email from staffstability@hsri.org the week of March 15, 2022 and again the 
week of March 22, 2022 with information about the survey and a vendor specific link to complete it. All 
Qualified Vendors are requested to participate. Staff Stability Surveys must be completed by June 30, 2022. 
Qualified Vendors who did not receive their survey link or who have questions about the Staff Stability Survey 
should contact DDD’s NCI Coordinator via email at NCISurveys@azdes.gov. 
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